
Churches Together Report for Oct ’22 Church Council 

At our last meeting we had a talk from Christine Laverock, who has been representing CTWA 

at climate change meetings with Transition Woodbridge(TW) and the Town Council(TC).  

Along with TW and the TC a Climate Emergency Centre will be set up on the top floor of the 

Long Shed, which will start by providing resources for people to learn more and act, this will 

be run by Councillor Eamonn O’Nolan. 

This year, we have asked Just 42 to design the Christmas card, they are going to ask the 

children who attend their village youth clubs. 

Next year the lent lunches will be organised differently, these will be held at those churches 

who have the facilities to run them but advertised centrally. 

I have asked to stand down as secretary due to other commitments but will still be one of 

the reps from our church.  If anybody has a burning desire to become the new secretary, 

please contact me. 


